
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 
       Tuesday 22 February 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/carers 
 

 
Yr 4 Residential – Monday 16 May-Wednesday 18 May 2022 

 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting on Wednesday 2 March at 6.30pm to share 
with you our plans for the Yr4 residential which will take place later this year. This 
meeting is for parents only.  Information detailing the residential will be shared with 
the children during the school day. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is share with you the details of the trip, where we will be 
going, what the children will be participating in and the cost.  The meeting will give you 
the opportunity to ask questions and share any concerns that you may have. 
 
We have always valued our residential trips which take place in Year 4 and Year 6 
and we are looking forward to being able to resume these this year. 
 
Please can you email admin@greenway.herts.sch.uk  to say that you can attend the 
meeting. 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 
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